
Gen Green 4 Australia is a national study of the demand for and 
supply of skills for sustainability.  We want to understand the reality of 
skills and sustainability to build a picture we can share with educators, 
governments and employers.
This is a unique opportunity for Australian VET teachers to have their 
voice heard in the decision-making around the demand for and supply 
of skills for sustainability.
We want to know about your experience in providing training related to 
environmental, social and economic impacts.  Your perspective on the 
formation of these skills by apprentices and trainees and your personal 
experience of these skills is important.
We want to hear from teachers of apprentices and trainees in ALL skill 
areas! Take 10 minutes, go online @ www.gengreen.org.au and fill in 
the survey.

YOUR APPRENTICES AND TRAINEES
We are also seeking responses from your apprentices and trainees in a 
separate survey. 
The Gen Green 4 Apprentice and Trainee survey will provide you with 
a good opportunity to revise previous learning about sustainability. The 
questions in the survey are designed to get students to reflect on their 
experiences of sustainability at work, in training and at home. Resources 
that facilitate a short session drawing out your students’ reflections on 
skills and sustainability are available for you at www.gengreen.org.au .

WHO WE ARE
We are a partnership between WorldSkills Australia and Sustainably 
Pty Ltd supported by TAFE Directors Australian, International Green 
Skills Network and the National Centre for Sustainability, Swinburne 
University of Technology.

COMPLETE PRIVACY
This research has been subject to research ethics approval.  All responses 
are confidential. Personal information will not be revealed or published.

ABOUT THE SURVEYS
The Gen Green 4 Australia Teacher Survey and the Gen Green 4 
Australia Apprentice and Trainee Survey are open from 14 October 
2013 to 20 December 2013.  During this time the survey will be 
available online via www.gengreen.org.au or you can link via Facebook 
– Gen Green 4 Australia.
The surveys are made up of scaled responses and allow for additional 
free text answers.  The surveys have been designed with help from 
experienced VET researchers at Deakin and La Trobe Universities and 
the questions are based on a series of three smaller surveys conducted 
between 2008 and 2012.

WANT TO KNOW MORE ABOUT THE PROJECT?
Visit www.gengreen.org.au and you’ll find more information, as well as 
Gen Green 4 Australia marketing materials:
•	 A3 Poster
•	 Apprentice & Trainee flyer
•	 Teacher flyer
•	 Teacher Learning Resource 
•	 Reports on the past surveys
Further questions to info@sustainably.net.au
The final report will be available in June 2014.

this Survey is open from 14 October to 20 December 2013
This project is supported by the Australian Government.

Find us on Facebook

do you teach apprentices or trainees?
We want to hear your experiences of skills & sustainability

www.gengreen.org.au

A partnership between WorldSkills Australia and Sustainably Pty Ltd supported by TAFE Directors Australia,  
International Green Skills Network and the National Centre for Sustainability, Swinburne University of Technology.


